
This survey is open to university students in Jamaica aged 
18 and over only. You do not need to have personal 

experience of abuse to take part. 

Complete the survey online via this link. 

It should take no longer than 20 minutes. 

As a thank you for your time, the first 900 participants 
will receive mobile phone credit to the value of J$1000.

CONTENT WARNING: This survey contains sensitive questions on 
childhood abuse and domestic violence. If you are likely to find 

this distressing, it is advised that you do not take part.

Researchers at the University of Technology, Jamaica 

(UTech, Ja) and the University of Huddersfield (UK) are 

investigating attitudes towards child sexual abuse. 

Survey participants needed!

FOR MORE INFORMATION: If you have questions 
about this study or your participation in it, please 
contact None in Three Jamaica Country Director, 
Dr Christine Fray at c.fray@hud.ac.uk

https://hud.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_ewVWhCcXKwR7bbo
mailto:c.fray@hud.ac.uk

